10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

From the Private Secretary l 20 November 1996

Daus brow

Thank you for your fax of 19 November to the Prime Minister, which
reached us today (there still seem to be problems about fax numbers). The
Prime Minister will reply in person as soon as he can.

There is certainly no questlon of
makmg concessions of-the kmd whlch concern you. I would be happy to
discuss this with you on the telephone. :

JOHN HOLMES
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Andrew Hunter Esq MP




